Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
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November 24, 2003

Paul B. Pudge, Assistant Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319, 26th Floor

2300 Yonge St

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

via facsimile 416.440.7656 — Original to follow by mail

Dear Mr. Pudge:

RE: Proposed Amendments to the Retail Settlement Code and
the Distribution System Code — Consumer Security Deposit Policies
OEB File No. RP-2002-0146

Enclosed are two (2) copies of Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s written submission
on Consumer Security Deposit Policies. Also enclosed is a diskette with electronic copies
in MS Word and PDF formats.

Please direct any questions on this matter to Colleen Walywn, Senior Advisor, Regulatory
Affairs at 416.542.3013 or at cwalwyn@torontohydro.com.

Yours truly,
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R. Zebrowski, Vice-President

Regulatory Services
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